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Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/00839/REM

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:52 AM on 16 Jun 2015 from Mr Ian Upstone.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Longford Park Parcel D And E Phase 3 Longford Park Road Bodicote 

	Proposal:
	Reserved Matters to 05/01337/OUT - 125 residential units on Parcels D and E 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Ian Upstone

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Bodicote House White Post Road, Bodicote, Oxfordshire OX15 4AA



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Professional Bodies

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Unable to find any mention of seperate waste or recycling storage this needs to be address before permission is granted. If the developer needs any more advice please refer to: Waste and Recycling guidance which can be found on the Cherwell District Council website http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/index.cfm?articleid=1735 Section 106 contribution of £106.00 per property will also be required. Thanks



